
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 29 October 2003 

8. STREET TREES – SHANNON PLACE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Nick Chapman, DDI 941-5407 

 
 The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the delay in implementing its resolution regarding 

the removal and replacement of street trees in Shannon Place. 
 
 At its meeting on 3 April 2002 the Board received a report seeking approval for a tree replacement 

planting programme in Shannon Place, Tahi Place and Castille Place.  The report (see copy attached) 
followed a request from Mrs Day, resident of Shannon Place, that trees causing a litter problem and 
damage to the footpath be removed.  The Board resolved to approve the request for tree removal and 
replacement but to date, this has not taken place. 

 
 The Chairperson has requested Parks and Waterways to report back to the Board on this matter. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Community Advocate refer the matter to the Manager, Parks and 

Waterways Unit. 
 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  Not seen by Chairperson. 
 
 

http://www.ccc.govt.nz/council/agendas/2002/April/ShirleyPapanui/StreetTreesinShannon,TahiandCastilePlaceBelfast.pdf

